URGENT.

Steamer "ROY"

Mr. Van der Weel telephoned from Rotterdam
this morning and stated that this ship is still
in the hands of Shipbreakers, but it appears
unlikely that she will be broken up at that port.

The present Owners are now contemplating sending
the ship with cargo to Formosa, where she will be
broken wp, and they desire to know our minimum requirements
for certificates to cover the voyage as a Classed ship.

Mr, Van der Weel is aware that the last opecial Survey
was held in January, 1956, and he suggests that if the
desired certificate is to be issued a comprehensive
General Examination should be carried out by the Rotterdam
Surveyors before the ship leaves.
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